
 

July 12, 2024 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3393 

 
Attention All Providers, Delegates, Staff and Credentialing Companies:  
Automated Revalidation Date Reminder Calls Will Assist in Avoiding 
Contract Termination  
In an effort to remind providers about their upcoming contract revalidations, Nevada Medicaid will make 
automated outbound telephone calls to provider offices that are designed to remind providers to revalidate.  
Providers within four months of revalidation without an approved/denied revalidation will receive automated calls 
at 120-day and 60-day intervals. 

As these are automated calls, a provider who has submitted a revalidation which has not been approved/denied 
may still receive a reminder call. 

Reminder:  To avoid contract termination, your revalidation application must be processed and approved prior to 
the revalidation due date.  Please visit the Provider Web Portal and submit your revalidation as soon as possible 
when your revalidation is due.  Revalidation can be submitted a year in advance. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp42/provider/Home/tabid/477/Default.aspx

